
To Sir Arthur Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

My dear Sir Arthur Currie,
At a meeting of the California 

Society held at 
the University Club of Los Angeles upon the occasion 
of Dean Thornton’s visit to Southern California, 
members unanimously adopted a resolution expressing 
their appreciation of the wonderful work 
doing for Old McGill,and I 
same herewith.

Branch of the McGill Graduate

the

you are
am enclosing à copy of 

I trust you will pardon the delay in 
sending this to you but it was not due to any lack 
of Interest in your work or the welfare of the
University.

Yours very sincerely

Vice-President,Calif. Branch 
McGill Graduate1s Society.

October Seventh,Twenty-Two. 
First Trust and Savingc Bank 
Pasadena, California.


